
BELLS MILL MOVIE 
NIGHT 

	

	

	 	

Wear your PJs, bring a 
sleeping bag, and join your 
friends for the annual Bells 
Mill Movie Night.  

In lieu of an entrance fee, 
please bring a new or lightly 
used book to be donated to a 
school in need.		
	
Some	details:	
 This	is	not	a	drop	off	event.		

Parents	or	chaperones	are	
expected	to	stay	through	the	
duration	of	the	movie.	

 Popcorn	and	water	will	be	
provided.			

 Pizza	from	Potomac	Pizza	
will	be	available	for	sale.	

	

April	7,	2018	at	6:30	PM		
	
	
	
	
Any	questions?	Contact	Mallory	Bulman	at	malloryb@gmail.com	or	Christine	
Lorenz	at	Christine_lorenz2000@yahoo.com	

	
	 	

	


